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THIS TUESDAY
	 Our speaker is coming from Chowchilla. She will speak on Neurofibromatosis, 
is a genetic disorder that causes nervous systemtumors. There are several different 
types of neurofibromastosis. Most tumors associated with the condition arise from the 
peripheral nerves and are called neurofibromas.
LAST TUESDAY
	 Bill Frank was our featured speaker for the day. He spoke of 
the evolution of computers and how we use them in everyday life. Bill 
became a aerospace research and development department where he 
helped develop many different types of avionics equipment. After about 
15 years he moved into management, and received his Master of Arts in 
Management. He has worked as a system designer, project manager,chief 
engineer, and chief program manager.
	 The computer as we know it today had its beginning with a 
19th century English mathematics professor name Charles Babbage. 
He designed the Analytical Engine and it was this design that the basic 
framework of the computers of today are based on.
	 First generation: 1937 – 1946 - In 1937 the first electronic 
digital computer was built by Dr. John V. Atanasoff and Clifford Berry. It was called the Atanasoff-Berry Computer 
(ABC). In 1943 an electronic computer name the Colossus was built for the military. Other developments continued until in 
1946 the first general– purpose digital computer, the Electronic Numerical Integrator and Computer (ENIAC) was built. 
It is said that this computer weighed 30 tons, and had 18,000 vacuum tubes which was used for processing. When this 
computer was turned on for the first time lights dim in sections of Philadelphia. Computers of this generation could only 
perform single task, and they had no operating system.
	 Second generation: 1947 – 1962 - This generation of computers used transistors instead of vacuum tubes which 
were more reliable. In 1951 the first computer for commercial use was introduced to the public; the Universal Automatic 
Computer (UNIVAC 1). In 1953 the International Business Machine (IBM) 650 and 700 series computers made their mark 
in the computer world. During this generation of computers over 100 computer programming languages were developed, 
computers had memory and operating systems. Storage media such as tape and disk were in use also were printers for 
output.
	 Third generation: 1963 - present - The invention of integrated circuit brought us the third generation of 
computers. With this invention computers became smaller, more powerful more reliable and they are able to run many 
different programs at the same time. In1980 Microsoft Disk Operating System (MS-Dos) was born and in 1981 IBM 
introduced the personal computer (PC) for home and office use. Three years later Apple gave us the Macintosh computer 
with its icon driven interface and the 90s gave us Windows operating system.

	 We received a thank you from Friends of Foster Children for our $400 donation. Tony and Marlene Euredjian  
have celebrated their 18th wedding anniversary, Guest of the Club was Patricia Dmytrow. She is a Real Estate Broker with 
Coldwell Banker. Arcadia. She is interested in giving back to the community. She also lives in Temple City.
	 Altadena Crown City Club will hold a Holy Week Interclub Luncheon at Villa Gardens, 842 E Villa St, Pasadena 
(Near Lake Ave and Villa). I think this replaces the Good Friday Breakfast that have had. Cost is $10.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed two outstanding students from the Dr. Doug Sears Learning Center. Accompanying the students 
was their teacher, Ms. Ann Lozier.
	 Giovanni is 16 years old and has an older brother. He 
enjoys weightlifting and can bench press 180 pounds. Giovanni 
said, “The best things about the Learning Center are the super 
nice teachers, the great hours, and the nice kids.” The best 
thing that ever happened was finding out that he was born. If 
he could change one thing, it would be the President. If he could 
build one thing, it would be a business of his own. Personal goals 
are to get good grades, be successful, and become a responsible 
person.
	 Ruth is 18 years old and has a younger brother. She 
enjoys reading books and anything related to cats. Ruth said, 
“The best things about the Learning Center are the teachers, 
classes, and the location.” The best thing that ever happened 
was going on a long trip to Europe with family. If she could 
change one thing, it would be her bad habits. If she could build one thing, it would be a Korean restaurant for her parents. 
Personal goals are to read the Bible and share with her brother every day, try to focus on everything she is doing, and to 
be more responsible in her life.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 March 27 – Orphan diseases
	 March 28 – Holy Week Interclub at Villa Gardens - Noon to 1:30 p.m.
	 March 31 – Memorial Service for Dan & June Snell, 1:30 p.m.  First Chr. Ch. El Monte
	 April 10 – Board or Directors Meeting
	 April 24 – Public Schools Recognition at Emperor Elementary School
	 April 27-29 – St. Luke’s Catholic Church Fiesta

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “Throughout life, one does not miss any chance to hold onto the things 
that are really precious, if one is truly wise.”

	 						      See You Tuesday, Jerry
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Not Assigned

ADMINISTRATION 2017-2018
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 
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ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
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Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

Steve Montesanti / Bob  Rodenbucher
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Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith
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Jim Robuck
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Matt Smith
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CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead

 
Rose Float Club 

Saturdays only as needed 
City Bank Basement 

315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena
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